
Dear Friends, 

 
Good morning! A brief email today, we hope you are all keeping well, and 
are able to join in some way with Thy Kingdom Come, as we pray for the 
work of God in our town and nation. 

 
  - Sunday worship comes as usual via Youtube. We also have Morning 
prayer every other day this week at 8am on the Youtube channel for Thy 
Kingdom Come https://tinyurl.com/wgkrcpq. Attached is an activity sheet 
for children and families, please have a look through and pick what you 
would like, you don't have to do it all! One of the craft activities 
looks suspiciously like a science experiment Ruth did on the Lent 
Course. (remember that?!) 
 
- There are other daily prayer times at 12 noon, 4pm and 8pm, for links 
see our previous email, do join us! You can also sign up to pray for 
slots of one hour _https://www.24-7prayer.com/signup/86cbcf_ Thank you 
to the many people who have signed up already, there's been a fantastic 
response. And do use the prayer stations in St James churchyard if you can. 
 
- Thankyou to everyone who supported Christian Aid Week, Steve and 
Kristi Baker have been able to bank around £500 of donations. 
 
Finally, thankyou so much to everyone who is providing shopping and 
prescription collection for members of the church and the community. We 
get several calls a week from relatives, GPs, agencies and 
self-isolating households asking if we can help, and are supporting 
around 25 households in the community. /However we are just about at 
capacity/, so if you think you could help even with just collecting a 
prescription or two, or doing a bit of basic shopping, please do let me 
know. It is a great way for our churches to provide tangible support for 
vulnerable members of our parish. 
 
"My prayer is not for them alone, I pray also for all who will believe 
in me through their message, that all of them may be one, Father., just 
as you are in me and I am in you. May they also be in us so that the 
world may believe that you have sent me" (John 17:20-21) 
 
yours in Christ 

David and Ruth 
Rev David Keen 
3 Poplar Drive 
Yeovil BA21 3UL 
01935 422286 
http://www.stjamesyeovil.org.uk/ 
http://www.stpeters-yeovil.org.uk/ 
Preston Plucknett Parish on Youtube: https://tinyurl.com/wgkrcpq 


